
1982, Nov 13 

Mr. Feather Wilson, 
Placid 0.1 Co., Deology Deot., 
3900 Thanksg iving Tower, 
Dallas TX 75201 

Dear Sir· : 

Thank you your court eoua an informative raeply
to my call about t he i mpact site 1n the C r r izo sand 
south fo Uvalde. I have inquired at T.C.U. for a copy of 
your reference and will enjoy it, I am sure. 

I a m quite well acquaintead with Dr. Arthur ehlmann
there , a s well as h1a successor as th o head os f their 
Goology De partment, Dr. Lee Smith. 

Several of my friends and I have worked on meteorites 
since 1936 and most of t he collection is being donated to 
T. c. U. D Ehlmann has k ·nd ly taken a real interest. 

I was personally acquianted w 1th the geolo 1st who found 
the Hlco structure and he took me down there some years a o. 
You possibly know he wias killid in an autmooavile accident. 

I appreciat te ggreat tly your hint that yu might be able 
to count me in a a trip to the formation south of Uval de,
and would be happy to go if ptoper arrangement sould ever e 
be made. I must confess, h however, that I am 80 a d 
my vision is greatly 1mp1red by what the medico's cjooose to 
call macular degradation, which merely measn my retinas are 
eorrn out and cannot be repaired by any operation. Hence 
my many tyrping errors. 

I surely hope to meet you and talk with you soon. 

Sincerely, 

P.S. WE sold our famioly business and I retired nearly 
two years ago. I never sutdied geology academically as I 
took law and practiaoed for a time. 


